
Mellon Student Conference Travel Grants 
Program in Justice Studies 

With support of the Mellon Foundation, the Program in Justice Studies at UNO is pleased to offer 
competitive grants to support students who travel to present their research at academic conferences. 
Awards ranging from $500 to $1,000 will reimburse the recipients’ actual expenses for registration, 
transportation, and lodging (per receipt) as well as meals & incidentals (per diem).  

To apply, students must submit to justice@uno.edu an abstract of the paper or presentation that 
they will share, written confirmation that they will appear on the conference program, an expected 
budget, and a brief statement on the relevance of this particular scholarly meeting to their academic 
and intellectual development. 

Applications may be submitted at any time, on a rolling basis, but they must be received a minimum 
of one month prior to the proposed travel (during the academic year; i.e., proposals for travel in 
August and September should be submitted by early May). Award recipients must furnish original 
receipts for reimbursement and also agree to present their research at a Justice Studies workshare 
colloquium or public program with twelve months of attending the conference. 
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